85th March,1907

Gentlemen,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 23rd instant
respecting the fees on the machinery of the steamer
"LA PLATENSE", and note that the total amount, viz;- £15,3.3
has now been received at your port.

With regard to the machinery certificate I have to
acquaint you that a telephone nessage was received from
Messrs,Crabtree & Co. this afternoon requesting that the
certificate be not issued to the Bullders until they have
given tneir sanction,

. It is therefore coneluded that you are retaining
th&‘l document® in the meantime,
1 am, Gentlemen, -
Your obedient servant,
The surveyors,

Secretary to the
ROTTERSAM, Classification Comnittee,

leyd’s Register
yek@tipelation




